PWG WIMS <u>CIM Alignment</u> Conference Call Minutes June 16, 2008

Meeting was called to order at approximately 11 am EST, June 16, 2008.

Attendees

Ira McDonald	High North
Rick Landau	Dell
Craig Whittle	Sharp
Nancy Chen	Okidata

General Discussion

- Minutes from the previous teleconference were accepted (see ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/cim 080602.pdf) were approved.
- Rick took revised Visio pictures of classes to schema group for review. There was positive feedback at a high level. The plan is to go ahead with MOFs and refine as needed. Need clarification on association classes.
- Ira released four MOFs for review. Group to review. Rick will try to run it through MOF pretty (and CR check?) prior to the face to face meeting.
 - Mapping string length may be an issue (overflow?)
 - Base class includes config changes. Do we still want to include this? This may be difficult to implement with subclasses. This should be discussed in the face-to-face meeting next week.
 - Should there be a timestamp (TOD or counter) with the counters? This should also be discussed in the face-to-face meeting. Printer alerts have timestamps.
- Bill posted slides for the face-to-face to meeting next week. Rick still needs to post his slides. Comments follow:
 - > Need to look into the media used class and elements
 - ➤ Rick to supply words to Bill for slide 9 (CIM Printer Prototyping)
 - Need to fix double numbers on some of the pages
- Ira and Rick will dial in. The schedule has the session starting at 2 pm.

Next Steps / Open Actions:

- Wrap up changes to slides for next week (see note above)
- Face to face meeting scheduled for next week